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Chas Warlow: Working to get things done in south Richmond

Your Councillor
CHAS WARLOW

Community Conversations are vital

 

Pools on the Park Health Suite
closure - Council don’t be mean!

The Council’s Environment Committee approved 
a plan to refurbish Pools on the Park’s exercise 
areas but not its Health Suite, essentially on 
financial grounds. Many residents spoke against 
this proposal and the controversial decision was 
opposed by myself and one Liberal Democrat 
councillor. I don’t think the process was 
transparent and I don’t think the benefits in both 
health and economic terms of keeping the Health 
Suite were assessed properly. You shouldn’t 
have to be rich to access services that are 
publicly available in many other boroughs.

Richmond Adult Community College recently played 
host to Richmond Council’s Community Conversations 
for three wards, including South Richmond. I gave a 
rundown of what I’ve been doing since being elected in 
2022 and all councillors from the three wards talked 
about key issues affecting residents. I think everyone 
agreed we need to have more regular conversations, 
so please sign up to attend the next one.

Real Food for Real People

I wholeheartedly support a great project at the 
Cambrian Centre - the Real Junk Food Project literally 
provides a free lunch for local residents, a warm 
space to meet other locals and have a chat. 
The Project receives donations of food from retailers 
and local allotments and cooks up a storm to feed at 
least 50 people every Wednesday lunchtime.

Your ward councillors
are here to help

www.richmond.gov.uk

but you can report a host of
issues via the Council website:
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scan me!

Can I help You? JOIN THE GREEN PARTY
 

Could you help the Green  
Party grow even more?  
There’s never been a better 
time to get involved.

 join.greenparty.org.uk
 

 

Would you like to receive our newsletter by email? 
Write your name, email and postal address, then send to 2 Russell Gardens, Richmond TW10 7QE,
or take a photo and email it to Chas.

YOUR NAME

EMAIL ADDRESS

POSTAL ADDRESS

 

 

CHAS WARLOW

Cllr.c.warlow@richmond.gov.uk

07307199695 

Green Party  
Local Councillor 
for South Richmond

Do you want to help make the Green Party’s work even more effective in Richmond? 
Contact Chas at his email address chaswarlow.greenparty@gmail.com

Kicking Up A Stink
Residents across the borough are very worried about the new Thames 
Water plans to dig up Ham Lands and Moormeads Rec Ground to pipe 
water from the Thames near Teddington Weir across to north-east 
London and replace that water with treated effluent from the Mogden 
treatment plant. The project raises many environmental issues - the 
government needs to listen to the people and revise its water strategy.
Chas joined the recent protest march alongside Green Councillor 
Andree Frieze and Hackney Green Party prospective parliamentary 
candidate Antoinette Fernandez - the plan affects Londoners in north 
and east London too.

Ticket office plans derailed!
After a huge number of people responded to 
their consultation on scrapping staffed ticket 
offices, South Western Railway have 
abandoned their plans. The Green Party was 
firmly opposed to these plans and campaigned 
actively against them - here’s Chas with other 
Green campaigners outside Richmond station.

@ChasWarlow


